
 
The Homeless program is seeking board approval to submit a Stewart 
McKinney-Vento grant application to KDE in the amount of $75,000 to 
continue the current services and programs for the approximate 400 
identified district homeless students.  The funds will provide salaries for 
the project coordinator and four program liaisons who work directly 
with the identified pre-K through 12th grade youth by providing 
academic and social supports.   
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